
 

 
April 2025 
 
 
 
To the Resident, 
 
 
UPDATE: Walter Galt LED Sports Lighting Upgrade – Oval 1 
 

Our plans to install LED Sports Lighting Upgrade this week have been met with an unexpected material 
supply delay. Works are now due to commence in late May and will take approximately 4 days to complete. 
 
Oval 1 will be utilising the existing lighting until the new lighting is installed.  
 
Project details 
 
This upgrade will allow the Mordialloc Braeside Junior Football Club to play and train safely under modern 
sports lights. The sports lighting upgrade includes replacing the outdated metal halide lights with modern LED 
lights. This replacement brings the lighting to standard, consistent with Oval 2 and AFL Victoria and Southern 
Football Netball League Standards of 150Lux (including light spill management). Please see the map overleaf 
for project locations. 
 
Installation timing and impacts  
 
Access to Walter Galt Reserve will be maintained throughout the works, with temporary fencing surrounding 
the dedicated works zones for the safety of the community. We apologise for any inconvenience and will 
minimise disruption wherever possible. 
 
Further information 
For further enquiries, please contact Council’s Active Kingston team, via: 
 
Phone: 1300 653 356  
Email: sport.recreation@kingston.vic.gov.au 
Mail: PO Box 1000, Mentone 319  



 

 Upgrade locations 
 

 
 
 

 

LED Sports Lighting Upgrade to be installed on existing poles 

 


